
    

PRESS RELEASE
Monday, January 30, 2017

CITY OF EVERETT HONORS CAPTAIN NORMAN SOLARI

Mayor Carlo DeMaria recently offered his most sincere congratulations to Captain 
Norman Solari in recognition of 40 years of dedication and service to the City's Fire 
Department. Mayor DeMaria stated, “Captain Solari has been a real asset to the 
department since joining. In those 40 years, he has contributed skill, time, energy, and 
loyalty. We’ve noticed and appreciate all these contributions. I send my very best wishes 
and the hope for continued good fortune.”
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